
  
 
 
 
 
 

The Jordans – Serving in Sicily 
August 2007 Update 

 
 
Dear Friends in Christ, 
  
The month of August here on the island has been full of vacationers from many different parts of Europe and the Lord has made it 
possible for us to have a number of these in our Church services.  We had a family from Switzerland, and two families  from 
Germany.   The family from Switzerland were new Christians and had a lot of questions about the right Bible to use and doctrines.  
We spent a good bit of time explaining what the Bible teaches about the truth and not what man teaches.  They were very open and 
accepted what we showed them.  Please pray that the Lord will guide them as they have now returned to Switzerland. 
                           

                                 
                      Family from Switzerland                                                      One of the families from Germany 
  
We also had the Vizzi family visit with us from the Chiesa Battista Calvario and spent 4 days.  We enjoyed our time of fellowship and 
they were a blessing to our Church here.  
  
Praise:    Genevra Clementi, 6 year old daughter of Antonio & Mariella, accepted the lord as her personal Saviour this past month.  
Her Dad, Antonio led her to the Lord while having family devotions in their home.  What a blessing for faithful Godly parents. 
  
Prayer request: 
1.       Pray for Bro Klaus.  He is suffering with his heart from the extreme heat this summer. 
2.       Continue to pray for Vito’s salvation.  He comes faithfully and listens, but still does not see his need of the Saviour. 
3.       Pray for Fabio.  Has missed a number of services because he has been on vacation.  He is a new Christian 
4.       Pray for the Pipitone family.  Husband’s health and work for the 2 sons 
5.       Our children and grandchildren in the States 
6.       The Galioto family as they continue their furlough in the States 
7.       The Sudores that have just started their furlough and for safety on the roads. 
  
Until next month may the Lord bless each of you and thank you so much for your faithful prayers and support for the ministry here in 
Italy. 
  
In Christ, 
Bro Randall & Sister Linda 
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